
 

7th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
Due to changes made by the Local Authority it has become necessary for us to change our 
broadband provider and phone systems.  The switch to the new provider will take place on 
Thursday 13th May 21, during this day we will not have access to the internet or land line phones.  
During Thursday 13th May we will only be contactable via the following mobile phone number 
07930 536167.  Please note we will also not be receiving emails during this day and any emails 
sent to school will not be picked up until the following day. 
 
As a result of this change in provider we will also have a new school phone number, from 
Friday 14th May 21 our new phone number will be 01244 667800.  We will ensure this new 
number is advertised on our website and send out a text message as a reminder. 
 
If you have any concerns or need any further information, please contact the school as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Judith McGuinness 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


